
 
Board of Directors 

Spokane RV Resort Owners Association 
P.O. Box 1997 

Deer Park, WA 99006 
 
 
Dear Owners, 
 
Your Board sends its regards to all of you and we hope this message finds you and yours 
healthy and safe during these unprecedented times in our country and across the world. 
 
In order to improve communication across our Association community, your Board will be 
sending out recurring messages to all lot owners. This week’s message has two subjects: 
 

1) It has come to our attention there could be some confusion around the process for 
reporting Rules and Regulations violations within the RV Park.  
If you are witness to activities or behaviors that may be in violation of the Park 
Rules and Regulations, you should report the incident to the Resort Office, 
immediately. The office phone number is 509-276-1555. Please leave a message if 
the call is after office hours. Additionally, during the active season, reporting 
observed violations to one of the Park Hosts is also an alternative.  Note: The Rules 
and Regulations are posted on the Home page of our website: dprvoa.club 
 
Under no circumstance should any owner approach or confront a potential Rules or 
Regulations violator in person. 
 

2) On a happier and more social note, your Board is in the process of collecting 
volunteers for our new Social Activities Committee. Your Board believes that one of 
the great benefits we all enjoy, is being able to use and take advantage of the 
wonderful facilities and amenities we have here at the Deer Park RV Resort. The 
Social Activities Committee will have the responsibility to develop and schedule 
social activities for the enjoyment of all of our members. 
 
Some ideas that have been contemplated include picnics, BBQ’s, live entertainment 
and games. Obviously, some of these ideas may be dependent on the status of the 
current social distancing requirements in place during these difficult times, but it’s 
never too late to plan ahead for better times ahead. 
 
So, if you are interested in working with other like-minded individuals in our 
community on this committee, please send your name and contact information to 
Joe Wheat (jayhawk197bs@gmail.com) or Rich Wallace 
(richwallace45@gmail.com). We would like to kick the committee off sometime in 
May this year. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Board of Directors 
Spokane RV Resort Owners Association 
 

April 6, 2020 


